
 
CITY OF PRINCE ALBERT PUBLIC NOTICE 

SALE OF LANEWAYS AND BEAUBIER STREET EAST 
CONTAINED WITHIN BLOCK 23 AND 26 

 
Public Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 3 (j) of The City Public Notice Bylaw 
No.5 of 2003 that Council of the City of Prince Albert albut intends to consider the sale 
of designated lands for laneways and Beaubier Street East contained within Block 23 
and 26, Plan S1506 for less than Fair Market Value, as identified by the bold dashed 
line on the site plan below. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is the intention of the Purchaser to utilize the lands to consolidate with the adjacent 
properties to develop for the purpose of a greenhouse and garden centre business.   
 
Therefore, City Council, at its meeting to be held on July 6, 2015, at 2:00 p.m., will 
consider submissions respecting the above application.  In accordance with City 
Council’s Procedure Bylaw No. 26 of 2014, all submissions must be provided to the City 
Clerk.  If you would like your submission reviewed by City Council PRIOR to the meeting, 
it would be preferable to provide your submission by 4:45 p.m. on Tuesday, June 30, 
2015.  
 
Information regarding the proposed sale may be directed to the following without charge: 
 
Property Sales 
Planning and Development Services 
City Hall, 1084 Central Avenue 
Prince Albert, SK S6V 7P3 
8:00 a.m. to 4:45 p.m. – Monday to Friday (except holidays) 
Phone: 306-953-4377 (Leanne Fyrk) 
 
Issued at the City of Prince Albert this 25th day of June, 2015 
Sherry Person, City Clerk 


